
Free Parent Webinar: Gaming & Young People 

Did you know? Adolescents have an average spend of 

$50 a month on in-game purchases.  

Bethany Community Support invites all 

Barwon parents to attend this FREE online 

information session. 

This session by will cover: 

Understanding gaming 

The connection between gaming and gambling 

In game purchasing 

Setting boundaries with your child 

Top tips for parents 

Access to free resources 

 
Date: Thursday 1st September  

Time: 12:30pm – 1:15pm 

Link to register or QR code:  
https://bit.ly/3zjSmsF 

For more information contact: 

Hannah Martin 

e. 0456 111 534 

hmartin@bethany.org.au   

 

(Rockloff et al. 2020) 

https://bit.ly/3zjSmsF
mailto:hmartin@bethany.org.au

